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Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing as a member of the public who has both visited Stonehenge and used the road
system around it and as a climate activist who 1s shocked that our government 1s ignoring
science and its own Climate Change Committee by failing to take sufficient action to
reduce carbon emissions.

I am deeply concerned that National Highways has not adjusted its proposals to take
account of the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision. Stonehenge is an iconic and
unique site that needs to be protected for our own and future generations. National
Highways should investigate measures to reduce traffic and improve access to the South
West that do not negatively impact Stonehenge. They should also consider government
targets on carbon emissions and nature recovery.

Yours faithfully,
Tim Lancaster






